Written Comments for the Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) for the
Wastewater Collection (Sanitary Sewers) to serve the recently annexed area and
adjacent area on the north side of the City of North Vernon may be submitted to
RLM Engineering, Inc., 2700 N State Highway 7, North Vernon prior to March 18,
2017. Emailed comments concerning the project may be emailed to
t.morin@rIm-engineeering.com.
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